
MHS E-Newsletter February 16, 2025 

Incoming 9th Grade Information Night - Manatee High is hosting an Incoming 9th Grade 
Information Night on Thursday, February 27th at 6pm. We will review the course registration 
process, courses and programs at MHS. Park in the student lot off of 11th Ave. W and 32nd Street 
W. The program will be in the Davis Theater. 

School counselors will be visiting area middle schools to distribute course selection information to 
incoming 9th grade students. Details of the visits are on the Guidance page of the MHS website. 
That page also has the Curriculum Guide and course selection information for current MHS 
students. 

Dual Enrollment for 2025-2026 - Dual Enrollment for the 2025-26 School Year: Any student 
wanting to dual enroll with SCF or USF for the first time must attend a mandatory dual enrollment 
meeting with a parent/guardian on February 20 at 6:00 pm in the Davis Theater. If you have any 
questions, contact your school counselor. 

Any student wanting to dual enroll with MTC will need to make an appointment with their 
parent/guardian and their school counselor. 

Spring Sports Are Underway! - Spring sports are in full swing! Check all the schedules for 
baseball, flag football, lacrosse, softball and tennis on the Athletics page of the MHS website. 

Senior Ads in the Yearbook - ATTENTION PARENTS OF SENIORS! To give everyone more time, we 
have pushed back the deadline for purchasing Senior Ads from February 14th to February 28th. 
There is limited space, however, so all ads must be placed before or by the 28th! Senior ads and 
yearbooks may be purchased at https://www.yearbookforever.com/. For the first time in a long time, 
we have REDUCED all senior ad pricing options by $50. Contact Mr. Gilbert with any questions. 

If you still haven’t purchased a yearbook, it’s not too late! In fact, use the coupon code SENIOR25 at 
checkout to receive $25 off. Get them before we sell out, because we will sell out! 

Congratulations Student-Athletes! - February 5th was an exciting day for the MHS Athletic 
Department. Twenty-two athletes signed to continue their academic and athletic journeys at the 
next level! Congratulations!  

MHS Career Fair - Juniors and Seniors had the opportunity to participate in the MHS Career Fair on 
February 11th. Local businesses shared information about career paths and job opportunities. 
Thank you to all the businesses who came and connected with students. State College of Florida 
and Manatee Technical College were also there to answer questions about programs and 
admissions.  

Out of Field Teachers - Each year, the state requires schools to notify parents of teachers who are 
assigned duties out of the field in which they are certified. Learn more here. 

Important Dates 

• February 17th - President's Day - no school 
• February 20th - Dual Enrollment Meeting 
• February 27th - Incoming 9th Grade Information Night 
• March 3rd - SAC Meeting 
• March 17th - 21st - Spring Break 

https://www.manateeschools.net/Domain/3118
https://www.manateeschools.net/Page/11408
https://www.yearbookforever.com/
https://www.manateeschools.net/Domain/6472

